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president of the 67th session of the United Nations
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On 23 October 2012, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate’s
Department for External Church Relations, met with Mr. Vuk Jeremić.

President of the 67th session of the United Nations General Assembly. He meeting was held in the
format of working lunch.

DECR chairman thanked Mr. Jeremić for constructive cooperation with the Russian Orthodox Church
when he served as the Minister of Foreign Affairs in the Government of Serbia and wished the diplomat
success in his new high post.

Metropolitan Hilarion and Mr. Jeremić discussed a wide range of problems of mutual interest.
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